
Mrs. Pamela Monroe Ellis was appointed as Auditor General of Jamaica in 2008. In 2012, she was
appointed to the Board of the International Federation of Accountants (IFAC), where she served
for 6 years. During her tenure at IFAC, she served on both the Audit Committee and Chair of the
Governance Committee. Mrs. Monroe Ellis was appointed Secretary-General of the Caribbean
Organization of Supreme Audit Institutions (CAROSAI) in 2016. In the same year, she was appointed
to serve as Jamaica's representative on the Caribbean Community (CARICOM) Secretariat Audit
Committee, which she Chaired until December 2019.

Mrs. Monroe Ellis served the Institute of Chartered Accountants of Jamaica (ICAJ) over 15 years
combined, as a member of its Audit Practice Committee and Investigations Committee, and for
four years as Chair. She has served as a board member of IDI, and is a member of the ACCA Global
Forum for the Public Sector. In May 2020, she was appointed Chair of the International Financial
Reporting for Non-Profit Organizations (IFR4NPO) Steering Committee.

Mrs. Monroe Ellis was appointed to the Integrity Commission and Commission for the Prevention
of Corruption in 2008; she served both Commissions until the merger of both to form Jamaica’s
New Integrity Commission, where she currently serves as a commissioner. She is currently a
member of the Board of the Governor-General of Jamaica Trust. In February 2019, Mrs. Monroe
Ellis also received the RJR Gleaner Honour Awards for outstanding work in the Public Service.

Mrs. Monroe Ellis is a Fellow of the Institute of Chartered Accountants of Jamaica (ICAJ) and the
Association of Chartered Certified Accountants (ACCA, UK). 
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